

ACCREDITING COMMISSION for COMMUNITY and JUNIOR COLLEGES

Western Association of Schools and Colleges

10 COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD
SUITE 204
NOVATO, CA 94949
TELEPHONE: (415) 506-0234
FAX: (415) 506-0238
E-MAIL: accjc@accjc.org
www.accjc.org

Chairperson STEVEN KINSELLA Administrative Member

Vice Chairperson SUSAN KAZAMA Academic Member

President BARBARA A. BENO

Vice President SUSAN B. CLIFFORD

> Vice President KRISTA JOHNS

Vice President GARMAN JACK POND

Associate Vice President JOHN NIXON

Associate Vice President NORVAL WELLSFRY

December 17, 2014

Dr. William Scroggins, President/CEO Mt. San Antonio College 1100 North Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789

Dear President Scroggins:

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) is completing the synchronization of comprehensive visits for colleges in multi-college district/systems. Adjustments to the calendar of visits will take effect beginning in spring 2016

Mt. San Antonio College will have the date of its next comprehensive visit shifted one semester later from the current fall 2016 to the **spring of 2017**.

The ACCJC appreciates your cooperation in this schedule shift. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about the schedule shift.

Sincerely,

G. Jack Pond Vice President

cc: Dr. Irene Malmgren, Accreditation Liaison Officer